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Across

2 A drug that causes an 
abortion (13)

5 Family life is rooted 
in the ____ man and 
woman experience 
when they come 
together in marriage 
(15)

8 Sperm or egg ____ is 
the giving of sperm or 
eggs from a donor to a 
person who is not a 
sexual partner for the 
purpose of achieving 
pregnancy (8)

11 The US Catholic 
Bishops stress the 
importance of 
Catholic ____ in 
promoting education 
in the faith (7)

13 Families are also the 
source of ____ to the 
priesthood and 
consecrated life (9)

14 A prearranged legal 
contract in which a 
woman carries another 
person or persons’ 
child (9)

17 A method of 
observing the natural 
rhythms of fertile and 
infertile times of a 
woman’s cycle (3)

19 The Church often 
calls this fruitfulness 
in having children 
“____” (9)

20 The Church calls the 
family the ____ 
church (8)

21 Pope John Paul II 
addressed the ideal of 
mutual support 
between families and 
society by recounting 
a “charter of family 
____.” (6)

Down

1 The cooperation of a 
married couple with 
God to bring about 
new life through 
sexual intercourse 
(11)

3 Various methods of 
preventing pregnancy 
that are intended to 
alter or prevent the 
body’s natural state of 
fertility. (13)

4 Individual ____ are 
the fundamental 
building blocks of 
society (8)

6 Sometimes parents 
must even lead by 
____ by 
acknowledging their 
own failings to their 
children (7)

7 Direct ____ refers to 
the intentional 
termination of a 
pregnancy by killing 

the unborn child, 
before or after 
implantation in the 
mother’s uterus (8)

9 Within the family, all 
members carry out 
what the CCC calls 
the ____ priesthood 
by receiving the 
sacraments, praying 
and giving thanks, 
striving to live holy 
lives (6)

10 The ____ of the 
faithful explains how 
Christ made the 
Church a “kingdom of 
priests” (10)

12 The Christian family 
is indeed a child’s 
first experience of 
belonging to the ____ 
(6)

14 Popular culture 
associates ____ only 
with pleasure, 
emotional connection, 
and avoiding 

pregnancy (3)

15 Through the ____ of 
the Sacrament of 
Matrimony, parents 
and their children 
strive together for 
holiness (6)

16 The two ends of the 
sexual act are ____ 
and the procreation 
and education of 
children (5)

18 Out of gratitude for all 
their parents have 
done, and also out of 
obedience to the ____ 
Commandment, 
children are called to 
honor and respect 
their parents (6)


